
 

 
 

DATE: February 15, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

  

SUBJECT: Approve the proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to UC 

Berkeley for the Model United Nations from March 3 to March 5, 2023 
 

PRESENTED BY: Kerstin Kramer, Executive Director of Educational Services 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to UC Berkeley for the Model 

United Nations from March 3 to March 5, 2023. 

  

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The Model United Nations allows our students to collaborate on contemporary global issues with 

students from across the state. As a result, our students will be able to enhance their research, 

writing, public speaking, and collaboration skills. 

 

Truckee High School has about 13 students participating in this field trip. The students can 

expect a fast-paced, historical crisis mixed in with substantive and current general assemblies for 

a mix of experiences. This trip will challenge the students' thinking and provide innovative and 

thought-provoking solutions. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  None 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Kerstin Kramer, Executive 

Director of Educational Services 

 

 

 

Attachment: Schedule 


